
 

November 16, 2015 
 
The Board of Review for the Town of Saratoga convened at 10:00 A.M. in the town 
office.  Forbes and Heeg were absent.  The meeting was officially noticed.  Supervisor 
Frank motioned to appoint Terry Rickaby to be the chairman for the Board of Review.  
Passineau seconded it.  Motion passed. 
 
The oath of office was administered to Assessor Claude Riglemon. 
 
There being no further business before the Board and the required two hour limit 
being expired, it was moved by Passineau to adjourn the meeting and seconded by 
Frank.  Motion passed.  The 2015 Board of Review adjourned at 12:00 P.M.  
 
Heidi Kawleski, Clerk 
  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 


